
 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays from the 

Stepper-ettes! 
A reminder that classes will resume on 

Monday, January 4th 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Stepper-ette students, 

It has been an absolute pleasure to see everyone work together to create tonight’s beautiful 

production.  We have enjoyed working with students this fall and have seen tremendous growth.  

We look forward to the amazing possibilities for your student in 2021!   

CLASSES  

*Students who enrolled in the fall of 2020, your schedule remains the same through May.  You 

can add additional classes if you would like. If you add a class, there is no registration fee. 

IMPORTANT add on classes include ballet, tumbling, hip hop, dance technique and cheerleading.  

Log in to your current account to add a class for just $30 per month. These additional lessons 

are truly beneficial for students.   

CLASSES FOR BRAND NEW STUDENTS 

Online registration is available now on our website at www.stepperettestudios.com.  Classes for 

brand new students will begin January 4th.   Ages 3 and up.     

COSTUMES 

In January, we will be ordering costumes for the recital as well as spring and summer 

performances.  A deposit of $35 per student is due on January 11th.  It will be posted to your 

online account and can be paid with January tuition.  During the first week in January, we will 

send home a detailed costume plans note.   
 

STEPPER-ETTE RECITAL 2021 

Work on our recital routines will really get rolling in January!  This year the Stepper-ettes 

present “Lights, Camera, Action!” All classes will keep very busy in preparation for our recital 

and students will be learning a lot of new material.   The show will be held on Saturday, May 

22nd.    

PLEASE STAY CURRENT ON CLASS TUITION 

Extra practices and spring and summer performances help make up for classes missed over the 

holidays.  

BAD WEATHER 

Remember to check the Stepper-ette website or Facebook page before starting out for class if 

the weather is in question.  Please be sure we have your current email that you check 

frequently.  Weather related announcements will also be emailed.   

OVERVIEW OF DATES 

January 4th- Classes Resume     

January 10th- Very important National Team Meeting 

January 11th- Costume Deposit deadline 

January 16th- Pre Competition and Competition Team Make-up Reach for the Stars Clinic. 9-11am 

http://www.stepperettestudios.com/

